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DELAYED ISSUANCE OF STUDENTS’ IDENTITY CARDS 

 

This is to inform the University Community, especially students, that 

Management had planned to issue Identity Cards to students as from the 

resumption date for the 2016/2017 academic session. 

 

However, at present, the Cards have not been delivered because of the 

procedure that must be met for the award of the contract. 

 

It is pertinent to state that the procedure has now reached an advanced stage. 

 

Management is aware of the challenges students are encountering due to the 

delayed issuance of the Identity Cards. 

 

Efforts are being made to ensure the delivery of the Cards as soon as possible 

and before the commencement of the First Semester Examinations. 

 

In view of the above, students are enjoined to be patient and cooperate with the 

Management. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya MNIM, FPA 

Registrar  

  
 

 


